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February 26, 2009, Ad hoc TGp Teleconference

Attendance: 

Lee Armstrong, Armstrong Consulting 

Wayne Fisher, ARINC 

John Kenney, VSC2

Stuart Kerry, IEEE
Doug Kavner, Raytheon

Dick Roy, Connexis
Justin McNew, Kapsch

Randy Roebuck, Sirit

Dale Sumida, Kapsch

Francois Simon, ARINC

George Vlantis, STMicroelectronics

Wendong Hu, STMicroelectronics

Lee Armstrong opened the teleconference at 3 PM Eastern time. Wayne Fisher volunteered to take minutes for the teleconference as Susan was unable to join us.  Stuart Kerry joined us on the call.

Lee announced that he would not be available for the teleconference next week and the Conference in Vancouver.  He is updating the agenda for the TGp sessions in Vancouver.  The goal for the Vancouver sessions is to address all of the remaining outstanding comments received from LB 141 and prepare to go to the next Letter Ballot.

John Kenney discussed his recent updates to submittal 11-09-0043, now rev 2. He said this update takes into account changes recommended by Dick Roy in his submittal 1375r2 on Clause 5.  The main changes involved the use of the “dot11OCBEnabled” MIB and that communication “outside the context of a BSS” were limited to data frames only.  He said the changes in Clause 11.a were more significant and with those changes Clause 5 was better.  His submittal had two proposed modifications to 11.a.  Based on feedback he agreed that the second proposed modification to 11a was better and would review these inputs and finalize his submittal for next week’s teleconference.  He also removed 3 CIDs from the submittal and Lee had accepted addressing them separately.
There was then an extended “discussion” by Dick and Doug and John on Clause 11.a, its wording, MIB variables, on testability, and the statement that for TGp we do not allow a device to join or maintain an infrastructure BSS while conducting communications “outside the context of a BSS”.  Dick does not agree with this statement.
Justin recommended if you don’t like what’s there provide alternate wording.

Justin said he had had communications with Susan and he and Dale would be picking up her submittals on Clause 11, updating them and the draft based on the consensus agreed to last week.

There was a discussion on the addressing scheme. See Table 7-2.  In draft 5.01 of P802.11p only the case for “To DS=0, From DS=0” shows a change to include “or a data frame outside the context of a BSS”.  Dick claimed that the present addressing scheme was wrong.  Justin said that what’s there today is OK and it is testable. 

Lee reiterated that he would not be available for the next teleconference and the meetings in Vancouver.  Stuart will assume TGp Chairman duties while he is gone.

The next teleconference will be next Thursday at 3 PM Eastern time.

The teleconference was adjourned at about 4:15 PM Eastern time.
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